
From: Miller, William [mailto:wmiller@McCarter.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 04, 2015 10:17 AM 
To: Cohen, Daniel 
Cc: Cymbalsky, John; Exparte Communications 
Subject: RE: EERE-2014-BT-STD-0031 
 
Dan: thanks, again, for the heads-up.  Bud 
 

From: Cohen, Daniel [mailto:Daniel.Cohen@hq.doe.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, June 04, 2015 9:56 AM 
To: Miller, William 
Cc: Cymbalsky, John; Exparte Communications 
Subject: RE: EERE-2014-BT-STD-0031 
 
Bud,  The LCC spreadsheets originally submitted to the DFR docket (EERE-2011-BT-STD-0011) 
were copied to the current Residential Furnaces docket (EERE-2014-BT-STD-0031) and posted on 
regulations.gov. 
 
Revised spreadsheet: 
 
http://www.regulations.gov/#!documentDetail;D=EERE-2014-BT-STD-0031-0062 
 
Original spreadsheet: 
 
http://www.regulations.gov/#!documentDetail;D=EERE-2014-BT-STD-0031-0063 
  
As you’ll see when you click on the above links, the docket titles cross reference each other. 

Dan 
From: Miller, William [mailto:wmiller@McCarter.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 01, 2015 8:12 AM 
To: Cohen, Daniel 
Cc: Cymbalsky, John; Exparte Communications 
Subject: RE: EERE-2014-BT-STD-0031 
 
Dan: thanks for the heads-up.  My review of item 31 indicates that DOE did not include as part 
of the DFR record the DOE sensitivity analysis relied upon in the Notice (see 76 Fed. Reg. 67047-
048 and note 21).  If I am mistaken about this omission, please indicate where it can be found; if 
I am not mistaken, kindly supplement item 31 to include this sensitivity analysis.  Thanks - Bud 
 

From: Cohen, Daniel [mailto:Daniel.Cohen@hq.doe.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2015 4:55 PM 
To: Miller, William 
Cc: Cymbalsky, John; Exparte Communications 
Subject: RE: EERE-2014-BT-STD-0031 
 
Bud,  We have included the 2011 DFR data in the Residential 
Furnaces docket (EERE-2014-BT-STD-0031) on regulations.gov.   
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The link to the docket entry 
is:  http://www.regulations.gov/#!documentDetail;D=EERE-2014-BT-
STD-0031-0058 
 
Dan 
From: Miller, William [mailto:wmiller@McCarter.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2015 9:33 AM 
To: Cohen, Daniel 
Cc: Cymbalsky, John; Exparte Communications 
Subject: EERE-2014-BT-STD-0031 
 
Dan: as part of the settlement agreement in APGA v. DOE, No. 11-1485, DOE agreed “at 
a minimum to include in that record the data gathered for the direct final rule under 
review in this case … concerning the impact on consumers resulting from the trial 
standard levels considered in the Technical Support Document for that proceeding for 
non-weatherized gas furnaces.” (Joint Motion at 6-7.)  This data does not appear on the 
DOE web site for the subject proceeding 
(http://www.regulations.gov/#!docketDetail;dct=FR+PR+N+O+SR;rpp=10;po=0;D=EERE-
2014-BT-STD-0031) .  So, my question is how does DOE intend to implement this 
settlement obligation.  Thanks for your attention to this matter.  Bud 
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